
BHEL Organises Communication Week 
 

  
 

New Delhi, April 18: Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited’s (BHEL) Communication 
Week – ‘Abhivyakti’, was inaugurated by Dr. Nalin Shinghal, CMD, BHEL, in the 
presence of the company’s Functional Directors, here today. Aimed at 
enhancing communication for bringing about better employee engagement, 
the program is being organised across all the units of BHEL around the country. 
  
Addressing a cross-section of employees pan-India, Dr. Shinghal stressed on 
the role of timely, factual and error-free communication in developing trust, 
confidence and commitment amongst employees. “We need to go beyond the 
week and ensure effective and verifiable communication across the 
organisation on a sustained basis. This will ensure complete clarity about our 
roles and objectives and foster teamwork”, he said. 
  
The week includes talks and interactive sessions of employees with the 
management, function heads, communication professionals and domain 
experts, in addition to contests, competitions and knowledge sharing across 
the company. 
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